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Reporting safeguarding concerns 

Parents are asked to report safeguarding concerns to the school so that we can provide support and 

guidance and where necessary access external agency support, with the aim of keeping the young person 

safe from harm.  Safeguarding concerns can be reported to your son/daughter’s form tutor, head of year 

or any member of the safeguarding team. 

Email: safeguarding@coltonhills.co.uk

If you have any safeguarding concerns during the holidays, and you need support, you are advised to 

contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on 01902 555 392.

www.wolverhamptonsafeguarding.org.uk  

Parents can also access confidential support and advice through, Childline 0800 1111

Harmful sexual behaviour

Children and young people typically display a range of sexualised behaviours as they grow up. However some may display 
problematic or abusive sexualised behaviour. This is harmful to the children who display it as well as the people it's directed 
towards. For further details on harmful behaviours in young people, click on the on the link below:

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-abuse-and-neglect/harmful-sexualbehaviour/understanding#skip-to-content

Parents and students are advised to report incidents to the police and the safeguarding team at the school. 

Harmful sexual behaviour is developmentally inappropriate sexual behaviour displayed by children and young people 
which is harmful or abusive.

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-abuse-and-neglect/harmful-sexualbehaviour/understanding#skip-to-content
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